
From: registrar
To: Jessy Serrao
Cc:
Subject: Letter of Comment, EB-2020-0198 FW: Enbridge
Date: Friday, November 20, 2020 1:06:45 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Patrick 
Sent: Friday, November 20, 2020 8:57 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Enbridge

Hi.
I read with interest the OEB notice in this morning’s Globe. I have a question. Given that the 2K reroute is in
downtown Toronto why is there a requirement to consult with indigenous communities?
Patrick Wilson

Sent from my iPad
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